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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Tweeddale Art Gallery 

    

Dear Parents 

We are sending out a number of emails to parents, if you are not receiving them please can you 
email the office with your email address so we amend your record.  I hope you are all well.      
Regarding the opening of school we will let you know as soon as we hear from the Government  
what the next phase will be. 

Best Wishes. 

Mrs Jerrom 

Thank you    

 

We would like to thank Lexi from Year 2 
and her family for this beautiful card. It 

means such a lot to the Tweeddale Team.       

 

Please still adhere to the rules and 
keep washing your hands and we look 
forward to seeing you soon. 

Thank you to Dolcie, Sian, Rafe , Chase and our Keyworker Children for the AMAZING  

Art work that has been sent in . 


